
Angler's Ranch Water Company #3 
P.O. Box 854 

Bethel Island, California 94511 
408-475-2174

July 14, 2017

 

 

Subject: FY2017 Consumer Confidence Report 

Dear Members,  

In accordance with Title 22 of the California Code of Regulations, we are required to provide
our members with a yearly Consumer Confidence Report delineating the details of our water 
quality.  The revised requirements of Title 22 states that we need only report and comment on 
any constituent which exceeds the Maximum Contaminant Level (MCL). 

I am please to report that test results indicate we have not exceeded the MCL for any Primary 
Drinking Water Standards (PDWS), which affect health.  The only MCL exceeded was for the 
Secondary Drinking Water Standards (SDWS) for Manganese, however SDWS do not affect 
health, but only the taste, odor, an appearance of the water.  

Please see the attached test results. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis Eisenbeis 
Secretary-Treasurer 

attachment 








